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Invitation to NCAB´s presentation of the third 
quarter report for 2024 on Tuesday, November 
5, 2024
NCAB Group's third quarter report will be published on Tuesday November 5 at 7.30 CET. A 
web-cast telephone conference will be held at 10:00 CET the same day, where CEO Peter Kruk 
and CFO Timothy Benjamin will present the report. The presentation will be followed by a Q&A 
session.

The presentation will be held in English and can be followed on the web or over the phone.

If you wish to participate via webcast please use the link below.
https://ir.financialhearings.com/ncab-group-q3-report-2024

If you wish to participate via teleconference please register on the link below. After registration you 
will be provided phone numbers and a conference ID to access the conference. You can ask 
questions verbally via the teleconference.
https://conference.financialhearings.com/teleconference/?id=50048800

The presentation material will be available before the conference begins on NCAB’s web via 
. On this page, it will be possible to access the recorded version https://corporate.ncabgroup.com/en/

of the webcast after it is finished.
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